BPW Meeting August 22, 2012:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

24,

285.

Burrows Park Shoreline

This project involves work along the shoreline, which requires a DNR Chapter 30
Permit and a permit from the ACOE. The permit application was submitted in late
July. (Lisa Coleman, City Engineering)

Army Reserve Center Demolition

This project will require a City Engineering Erosion Control Permit. (Brynn
Bemis, City Engineering)
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